
From: dph.immunizations@ct.gov <noreply@everbridge.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 12:16 PM 
Subject: Limited Nirsevimab Supply 10/31/23 *Resending with links fixed* 
 

 
 
Please click here to acknowledge receipt of this message  
October 31, 2023    
   
This communication is being sent to all key contacts at provider organizations enrolled in the CT 
Vaccine Program (CVP). Please feel free to share it with others in your organization who may 
benefit from the update. Note that all our communications are archived on our web site here.     
  
Dear CVP providers,    
The State of Connecticut should be receiving an allocation of nirsevimab from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) in the first or second week of November. Once we receive doses, we will 
be prioritizing vaccine orders placed by birth hospitals, and filling orders from other healthcare settings 
with remaining doses. 
   
If you have not yet ordered nirsevimab, please do so using this link. Other vaccines not on allocation 
should continue to be placed in CT WiZ as usual. Until further notice, please assume your orders that 
were placed in CT WiZ prior to 10/19 will be filled with our upcoming allocation, and do not reorder 
those doses.  
 
CDC anticipates additional doses of nirsevimab will be made available approximately every 2 to 3 weeks 
by the manufacturer. Currently, the 100mg nirsevimab vials are under tighter supply constraints than 
the 50mg vials. It is expected that nirsevimab will be on allocation for the entire RSV season. 
  
If you received nirsevimab through the CVP and will not be able to use all of the vials 
received this season, we ask that you work with your local birth hospital to redistribute 
doses. If you need assistance in doing so, please contact the Immunization Program directly.  
 
For the CT DPH Immunization Program, visit:Contact Us 
 
We understand the challenges providers now face with the limited supply of nirsevimab. We are 
working with the CDC to advocate for as many doses as possible to come to Connecticut.   
  
If you would like to subscribe to receive these communications, please complete this form. If you 
would like to unsubscribe from receiving these communications, please complete this form.    
 

https://neconfirm.everbridge.net/email/65412847c3945f578dd76080?instanceId=NE2&broadcastId=654128454d1a2657179690a1&language=en-US
https://portal.ct.gov/immunization/Providers-Landing-Page/Provider-Communications?language=en_US
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3D-nyLEd2juUiwJjH_abtzi26E6Z-IRwBEq4HZAa8DGthURFY3QlJBTzdLUThZRkQ4MUYxTlM0MFVTRi4u&data=05%7C01%7Calicia.m.bruno%40ct.gov%7C426cde155d9548c0786608dbda2cb26c%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638343657728726346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8p5y%2Bsi9d6sp6da3llwMYQ6E4Y0xINw2VwKmlBbXMW0%3D&reserved=0
https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Immunizations/Contact-Us
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fctdas.jotform.com%2F222273531812954&data=05%7C01%7Calicia.m.bruno%40ct.gov%7C426cde155d9548c0786608dbda2cb26c%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638343657728726346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9DYtGp4VKjTuGQ74Ef%2BujunQ3h%2BB2ZAcmHxuEGzQzNo%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fctdas.jotform.com%2F222353890815055&data=05%7C01%7Calicia.m.bruno%40ct.gov%7C426cde155d9548c0786608dbda2cb26c%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638343657728726346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qIRpA%2FxtBTFL2J%2BoOMPDKmaOvRaiboMVesmZpqjpqSk%3D&reserved=0

